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April 12, 2019 

Product Advisory #1760 HDW-416 

This is a formal notification that a product supplied by VersaLogic Corporation is being revised. 
Our records indicate that your company has purchased this product.   

Please read this notice thoroughly to determine what impact this change may have with 
regard to your currently owned product or future purchases from VersaLogic. 

Affected Product 

Product Description Old Product Revision 
Level 

New Product Revision 
Level 

HDW-416 

 

Passive EPU Heat Sink for VL-
EPU-3312 and VL-EPU-4460 

1.00 1.01 

Background 

VersaLogic is updating the Passive Heatsink Accessory HDW-416 to add compatibility with 
the EPU-4460 products.  

Details 

VersaLogic is adding five 6mm screws to the HDW-416 kit so that the accessory is 
compatible with the EPU-4460 products. The 6mm screws should be used with EPU-4460. 
The five 5mm screws are still included for use with the EPU-3312. Assembly instructions are 
included in the HDW-416 kit detailing proper mounting of the heat plate.   

Changes Made to the Product 

VersaLogic is updating the HDW-416 kit with an additional bag containing five 6mm screws. 

Customer Impact 

Customers who have purchased HDW-416 for use with EPU-4460 must use the 6mm 
screws. HDW-416 mounted to an EPU-3312 must use the 5mm screws. 

Fielded Units 

Customers who purchased HDW-416 for use with EPU-4460 may contact VersaLogic 
Customer Support at Support@VersaLogic.com or call (503) 747-2261 to obtain 6mm 
screws.   

Future Shipments 

New revision HDW-416 will begin shipping in April, 2019. 
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Additional Information 

For additional information or assistance related to this change, please contact VersaLogic 
Customer Support at Support@VersaLogic.com or call (503) 747-2261. 
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